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Committee members: Johanna Simmons – Chair 

   Charlotte King-Harris – Education requirement review 

   Barb Aronchick-Zucheruk – BCRPT-S Application review (till Nov. 2021) 

   Monica Bhatara – Renewal requirement review 

This year the committee accepted and reviewed two applications for BCRPT, and one met the 

requirements. Congratulations Dallas Shirley! 

One BCRPT-S application was reviewed and requirements were met. Congratulations Charlotte 

King-Harris! 

Renewal notices for this year were sent out in April and reminders will be sent out twice more 

before a late fee is incurred. 

We met once to clear up some ambiguous language on application and renewal forms. These 

changes were made and given to the Admin Coordinator to update the forms on the website. 

Plans for upcoming year: Approved provider status application process to be drafted and 

implemented. 


